Dear Primary Parents,

I hope that you and your child have had a restful and safe summer. I hope that you are as excited as I am to begin our year together!

I am asking for \$10.00 for each individual child for various classroom needs

The following is a list of supplies that your child will need for this year:

- 2 boxes of #2 pencils (sharpened)
- 1 pair of earbuds that go inside the ears
- 1 set of colored pencils
- 4 marble notebooks with their names on them
- 1st graders will need 4 GREEN books
- 2nd graders will need 4 PURPLE
- 3rd graders will need 4 <u>BLUE</u>)
- 1 pencil box
- 2 glue sticks
- 1 box of crayons
- 1 pair of scissors
- 1 pack of thin black EXPO dry erase markers
- 1 container of Lysol or Clorox wipes
- 3 rolls of paper towels
- 3 boxes of tissues

Thank you in advance and I look forward to working with you and your child this year. ☺

Sincerely, Ms. Chasin